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Comments: Thank you for having the presentation on the Central Tongass Project, in Petersburg. My concern

was about how much old growth timber is in the plan on Mitkof Island.  There was good information that was

shared and the maps that Ben has really helped me.  I use the Twin Creek road for recreation.  In the last few

years I have noticed it has been get hit pretty hard by folks with free use permits.  I understand why they like

Twin Creek road, because it's close to town and easy to access. I would like to see the free use permits moved to

other roads that haven't been as hard hit on other parts of Mitkof Island.  Thank you for taking this under

consideration.

 

 


